
President’s Pen 
As we begin 2010, I look back at all Scripps Ranch Friends of the Li-

brary accomplished last year. The library armchair reupholstering was a 

major achievement. Usage of our website (www.srfol.org) has soared. 

We provided monthly programs for children, assisted with the summer 

reading program, held a student essay contest, sponsored Sunday af-

ternoon concerts, and contributed almost $14,000 in matching funds to 

purchase new books for our branch. We raised money through Grace’s 

Book Nook, SRFOL memberships, concert contributions and sponsor-

ships, the holiday bookplate drive, and Richard Lederer book sales. 
 

Membership renewal letters will get mailed in February. You can help 

us reduce expenses by using the membership form on our website or 

newsletter before the renewal letters go out. 

Gail Harriss SRFOL President  

Librarian’s Notes 
2010 is well under way, and there is something for everyone at the li-

brary.  If your resolutions include getting healthy, we have books on 

dieting, cooking and exercise. If your resolutions include giving back to 

the community, the library is the perfect place to volunteer. Volunteer-

ing is easy; simply come to the reference desk and fill out an applica-

tion form. We need you to help with sorting, shelving, and all those 

other tasks that make for the smooth running of this Library.   

The Scripps Ranch Friends of the Library would be delighted if you 

would like to join their fine organization and help to promote this beauti-

ful library. Email the SRFOL at volunteer@srfol.org for more informa-

tion about the Scripps Ranch Friends of the Library. 

Luz Culp, Youth Services Librarian  

Grace’s Book Nook 

CHEAP Books For All Ages 
Stock changes weekly 

http://www.srfol.org
mailto:volunteer@srfol.org


Upcoming Events at the Library 

Check our website for schedule updates and details 
www.srfol.org 

Editor’s Notes 

— What do you think of the new newsletter format?  

— Have some time and expertise to share with SRFOL?  

* Let me train you to take over this newsletter. 

* Help with the Sunday music concerts. 

* Manage membership drives. 

* Sell books for a 2.5 hour shift at Grace’s Book Nook weekly. 

— Advocate for San Diego Public Libraries. Sign up for e-news at   
www.supportmylibrary.org . 

Dianne Seaman, Folio Editor, dseaman@san.rr.com 

 

http://www.supportmylibrary.org

